June 23, 1994

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
ATTN: Document Control Desk
Washington, D.C. 20555

Gentlemen:

In the Matter of ) Docket Nos. 50-327
Tennessee Valley Authority ) 50-328

SEQUOYAH NUCLEAR PLANT (SQN) - NRC INSPECTION REPORT NOS. 50-327,
328/94-08 -~ RESPONSE TO REQUEST FOR INFORMATION

Enclosed is TVA's response to William E. Cline's letter to

Oliver D. Kingsley dated April 8, 1994, which transmitted the NRC
inspection report containing a request for TVA to provide information
regarding changes to the plans for completing modifications to enhance
the performance and operability of the postaccident sampling system. No
commitments are contained in this submittal.

1f you have any questions concerning this submittal, please telephone
C. H. Whittemore at (615) 843-7210.

Sincerely,

o /2

Ken Pouwers

Enclosure
cec:  See page
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cc (Enclosure):
Mr. D. E. LaBarge, Project Manager
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
One White Flint, North
11555 Rockville Pike
Rockville, Maryland 20852-2739

NRC Resident Inspector

Sequoyah Nuclear Plant

2600 Igou Ferry Road

Soddy-Daisy, Tennessee 37379-3624

Regional Administrator

U.S8. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region 11

101 Marietta Street, NW, Suite 2900
Atlanta, Georgia 30323-2711









